Republic of the Philippines
Province of Bataan

Municipality of Dinalupihan
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

Project: Procurement of Security Services (January to June 2019)

December 28, 2018

MR. KRISTIAN JAMES B. PAGUIO
General Manager

KARPA Il Security Services

Roman Highway, Bo Campo, Tenejero
Balanga City, Bataan

Dear Mr. Paguio:
The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to KARPA Il Security
Services that work may proceed on the Procurement of Security Services (January to June 2019),

effective January 1, 2019 to June 30, 2019.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms &
conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this signing both copies in the space provided below.
Keep one copy and return the other to the Municipality of Dinalupihan.

Sincerely yours,

MA NGELA S. GARCIA
Muflicipal Mayor

CONFORME:

KRISTIAN J FES B. PAGUIO

General Mdnager
Date: _/2-2@-/8




